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IT IS TURKEY TIME ~ e,

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you, and for
being a resident at Hunter's Cove. We are grateful for your

loyalty and wish you a very Happy Thanksgiving! ‘)2; ‘ﬁ.
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OUR CEO’S MESSAGE

Dear Residents,

As we wind down the year, | want to thank you personally for choosing to make your home at Hunter's Cove.
I know you have a choice when choosing where to call home, and we appreciate the opportunity to serve you and
your family.

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and
shared their candid feedback. We have identified areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being prioritized
for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue to make living at our
community a great experience.

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unselfishly answered the call and served our great nation in the
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire team is grateful and proud of their many sacrifices, and we want to be the first to thank
you and your families for your service to our nation.

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. | hope you can make meaningful memories with your loved ones.
As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

President and CEO

Hunt Military Communities 361-747-6300 &
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IMPORTANT EVENTS

Fall Bingo Night

On November 4th, from 4:00 - 6:00 PM, stop by the Community Room for
Bingo Game Night! Bring the entire family down for refreshments, a night
of bingo, and all-around family fun! We will have a raffle with prize
baskets that will be given out to the winners! Be on the lookout for our
Facebook Event to RSVP, or email HuntersCove@HuntCompanies.com to
sign up.

Breakfast for Vets

On November 10th, from 7:30 - 9:30 AM in the Community Room, we will
have breakfast for veterans.

Thankful Coloring Activity

Come by the Community Room on November 17th from 3:30 - 5:30 PM THE PUMPKIN DECORATING EVENT
for our Thankful Coloring Activity. WAS A GREAT SUCCESS!

Guess How Many Leaves in a Jar

From November 21st — 25th, guess the number of leaves in a jar to receive
a prize. The closest guess will receive a home goodie basket. The winner
will be announced on November 28th.

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF

Nate Garza Jesus Villarreal 4
Maintenance Director Maintenance Technician
Marissa Vela Tony Rivera sz =l
Resident Service Specialist Maintenance Technician Bt o
Luis Vidal
Maintenance Technician e
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Office Hours: 8 AM - 5 PM O O

Office Number: 361-747-6300 arissa Fuente a Batg
Email: HuntersCove@HuntCompanies.com ;

Facebook: @HuntersCoveFH

Website: HuntersCoveFamilyHousing.com
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Community Room

Trash Pick Up Pest Control 4-6PM Trash Pick Up
Pet of the Month
Contest Starts
Facebook
Daylight Savin %roer?"gzi‘titf;;‘olgx Veterans Day
)1,'ir?|e Ends 9 Trash Pick Up Election Day Trash Pick Up 7:30 - 9:30 AM Trash Pick Up

Pest Control
@ @ @ @ Thankful Q @ @

Pet of the Month Coloring Activity
Contest Ends Trash Pick Up Trash Pick Up Community Room Trash Pick Up
Facebook 3:30-5:30 PM

Pest Control

@ Guess How @ @ @ @ @ @

Many Leaves in Thanksgiving
a Jar Starts Trash Pick Up Trash Pick Up
Trash Pick Up

Q Guess How @ @ @

Many Leaves in

aJar Ends #GivingTuesday Trash Pick Up
Facebook

Trash Pick Up

ﬂ HUNTER’S COVE CONNECTWITH US! @ @HuntersCoveFH @HuntersCoveFH
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